
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
I can’t do it yet, but I will be able to do it!

Baines’ Weekly News: Thankfulness 6th September 2024

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their
classes this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Harley-Rose Mila 3JB Esmee-Rose B Sophia R

Pre-School Yuvangiri Brianna-Betty 3VB Sophie Clayton-James

RMS Osarugue 4TS Alexia C Jenson W

RSF Ensley 4JP Chloe M Oliver S

RJB Lachlan 5SN Lola T Corey-James F

1BE Olivia Amelia 5RF Joel C Alexander A

1CW David Ace 6BW Oscar E Poppy C

1/2SB Lyla-Grace Evie 6KP Ruby M Rory W

2BS Madison Nova-Leigh 6AK

2CH Alma B Ta’Leah S

Thessalonians 5:16-18 ‘Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for
this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.’

School News:
Each year various leadership opportunities are offered to the children. Last week the new Worship Monitors
were shared with you. The two remaining Worship Monitors are as follows, along with the School Council
and Eco-Council.

3JB Marlow R 5RF Olivia B

School Council

RMS Renly C 2BS Jax D 5SN Betsy Z

RSF Charlie L 2CH Jack H-S 5RF Effie Mc

RJB Sophie T 3JB Elana B 6BW Welman K

1BE Effie-Thorrun 3VB Marshall O’ 6KP Isla F-B

1CW Lylah-Marie 4TS Emily G

1/2SB Grayson M 4JP Evie W
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Eco-Council

RMS Joey R 3VB Elsie Ethan

RSF Myla B 3JB Esmee Maddie S

RJB Leo Mc 4JP Leon D Skyla B

1BE Leanna H 4TS Courtney S Gracie-Mai B

1CW Theo H 5RF Vivie S Rowan R

1/2SB Stanley O’ 5SN Lila-Jade H Menura J

2BS Sonny P 6BW Logan K Elijah C

2CH Buddy Mc 6KP Mia M Connor Mc

School events this week:
● National Fitness Day was celebrated in school and the ‘Wales’ House were the champions in the

Daily Mile race.
● Reception photos for The Gazette will now be taken on Tuesday 24th September. Unfortunately the

photographer was unable to attend on Thursday. Photos will be in the Gazette on 10th October. A
letter from the Gazette on how to order copies will be sent out via ParentApp.

● The new House Captains have been chosen and gave wonderful speeches to the whole school this
morning. They will certainly do a good job this year.

England N. Ireland Scotland Wales

Willow K Mia Mc Bobby W Artthana

Jack A Lewis-Jack C Maja P Stanley W

● The children will all be receiving their annual PANTS lesson as part of their safeguarding learning.
Information for parents can be found via the following link:
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/

● General safeguarding and parenting support can be found at the following link
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/ or make an appointment with
Mrs Corbett if you’d like to chat about any aspects of parenting and safeguarding.

● You will be receiving a Google Form today regarding the PTFA. As a parent/carer of a child in
nursery or school, you are automatically a member of the PTFA. However, school needs some
proactive and practical support to enable us to create funding to provide more opportunities for the
children. Please complete the form to help us establish an amazing PTFA. Grandparents or other
members of your family can also help out.
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Also Coming up next week:
● Year 4 Unique experience in Archery will be taking place on Tuesday 24th September.
● The first Cross Country meet of the year is on Tuesday 24th September. Our team of runners has

been selected - we are certain they will do themselves and the school proud!
● Bikeability for 6KP is on Thursday 26th September and Friday 27th September. Parents/carers

should already have the relevant information regarding this.
● Year 2 Unique experience will be happening on Thursday 26th September. They will be trying out

some Tri-Golf and doing some team building activities.
● High School Open Evenings will be occurring soon. Please see the Google Classroom and parent

app for dates. The deadline for applying for secondary schools is 31st October. This is a strict
deadline, so please have your application for your Year 6 child’s secondary school choices in on
time. Failure to do this can result in you being offered a place in school that you have not chosen.

● The Parent/Carer Coffee & Information Chats programme will continue soon. If there are any
particular topics you would like exploring please let Miss Sawyer know via the beadmin@cidari.co.uk
email.

Reminders:
● Please refer to the Parent/Carer Guide to Baines’ for all school information.

● Please remember that there are no school staff supervising the yard in the mornings.
Children can come into school at 8.45 a.m. Until this time children are the responsibility of
their parents/carers.
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